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CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Please have your Board approve the attached pay estimate at the next possible meeting. My Board
approved it today. Once approved, send me your minutes for my records. My minutes are below:
December 28, 2020
Coulthard Levee Drainage District
The Board met as Trustees for the Coulthard Levee Drainage District with all members present. Also
present were Susan Bonham, Auditor, Elizabeth Lenz, Drainage Clerk, and Scott Nelson,
Conservation.
Ms. Lenz presented the Board with a pay estimate for completed repairs in the amount of
$461,837.90 payable to Peterson Contractors Inc. On a motion by Utman, second by Smith, the pay
estimate was unanimously approved as presented.
Thanks and I hope you had a great Christmas
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